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Friday 19th April 2024 

                                                                                     

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Maths 

In Maths, we have started to learn to tell the time to: o’clock, half-past, quarter to and 

quarter past. You can help your child in practising these times by asking them to tell you key 

times in their day. E.g., bedtime, the time that you need to leave the house etc We have 

attached a clock template for you to help your child to set the hands on the clock, for a given 

time. 

English 

Please find a copy of a comprehension in your child’s book bag for them to 

complete. 

 
Art 

In Art, we have started our topic on 3D sculptures. This week, we used found materials and 

paper to create a plant showing the seed or bulb, roots and shoots. We used techniques such 

as: folding, twisting and rolling to strengthen the paper. Why not create your own plant 

sculpture, at home, using found materials?  

Next week we will be using sticks to create our sculptures. Each child will need two small Y 

shaped sticks. Please could you help us by bringing in any Y shaped sticks that you may find 

over the weekend. 

Reminders 

Saturday 27th April 2024 Lego Event 

Tuesday 30th April Freddy Fit in school 

. 

Have a wonderful weekend. The Year 2 Team ☺ 

 


